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A four day train the trainers course was held in the department of surgery boardroom 
from 7th to 10th April 2015. 

The TOT was on medical education and offered by the Paediatric Anaesthesia 
Fellowship programme in association with World Federation Societies of 
Anaesthesiologists.  Faculty from the World Federation Societies of Anaesthesiologists 
were Dr. Lesley Bromley (interests in education in anaesthesia 
pain medicine) and Dr. Drothy Kamya of the Aga Khan University, Nairobi.. 

Course aims were to improve teaching skills using different interactive tools to deliver 
medical education and assist in student and lecturer self evaluation.  The course was 
well received and an eye opener for most participants on how simple change in course 
delivery can go a long way to improve effectiveness of teaching. 

The department of surgery sent two participants, Dr Shahbal Swaleh and Dr. Peter 

Mwika 

 

 



 

 

 


